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PLEASE NOTE​ - After much effort, Rosendale-Brandon has determined it 
is in our best interest to no longer pursue trying to make Unified Classroom 
work for us, and therefore have returned to PowerSchool for you to access 
your child's academic progress, fees and attendance information. Our 
website has been updated to provide the PowerSchool link under the 
Parent tab. To log in, simply use your old username/password, the one you 
used prior to creating a Unified Classroom account. Your school secretary 
can assist in the event you've forgotten this information. Parents who did 
not have a prior PowerSchool account are encouraged to follow the SSO 
Instructions for setting up PowerSchool account attached below.  
 
October 8 -​ Mid-Nine Week Parent-Teacher - Student Conferences will be held from 
4:00 to 7:30 pm. 
 
October 12 -​ Early Dismissal 1:30 pm 
  
Cirrus High School is having an authentic enchilada dinner fundraiser. - ​Each 
dinner will include three enchiladas, Mexican style beans, and rice.  Orders will be 



accepted until October 10th.  All sales must be prepaid by this date in order for us to 
prepare your order.  Pick up is October 13 between 4-6 pm at Laconia in the cafeteria. 
Each dinner is $8 and will be sold only as a to-go item.  Please either fill out the order 
by clicking here Enchilada Dinner or print out the order form and fill out by hand.  Send 
or drop off your order form and payment to Laconia High School, 301 W Division St, 
Rosendale, WI  54974.  If paying by check make it payable to Cirrus High School.  If 
you have questions, please call Mrs. Benson at (920) 872-5355.  For more information 
see attached flier. 
 
Yearbook Information - ​See attached order form. Yearbooks are available for 
purchase, prices start at $45 for a  yearbook until DECEMBER 1, when the base price 
rises to $50. Add-ons include namestamping, icons, book protector and more. ​Send 
cash or check (payable to Laconia High School) to Mrs. Olejniczak's room 
OR purchase online at yearbookforever.com. Remember that we almost 
SOLD OUT last year, so get yours while it's cheap AND available! 
 
Yearbook information for seniors - ​Senior pictures are due by December 1 to 
Mrs. Olejniczak. We prefer your photographer email them to 
publications@rbsd.k12.wi.us, but we can take your digital or physical copy 
as well. 
Senior ads will be available for purchase online or in person in the winter. 
 
Employment Opportunities at the Rosendale-Brandon School District -​ see 
attached list. 
 
To Parents of Middle School and High School Athletes -​ To check for game 
schedules and cancellations please go to wisconsinflywayconference.org.  You may 
filter schedules of each sport and can also sign up to have the system notify you ( 
"Notify Me") of any changes in a schedule.  
 
Drug Free Communities of Fond du Lac County Event - ​Hidden in Plain Sight: What 
Every Adult Should Know on Thursday, October 18, at Theisen Middle School, Fond du 
Lac.  See attached for more information. 
 
Brandon Public Library Expansion Kick-Off Party -​ Tuesday, October 9th, see 
attached for more information. 
 



Brandon Tanagers 4-H Club - ​Next meeting Monday, October 8th, see attached notice 
for more information.  
 
 


